
Remote Control Flying 
Temporary Location 
Big Wash Trailhead 

May 31, 2022 to summer 2023 
 
Due to the Naranja Park expansion project, a temporary remote control flying 
area is needed until the permanent flying area is completed (anticipated 
summer 2023).  
 

• Pilots shall comply with AMA rules 
• Pilots shall fly facing south, over open desert and wash 

 

 
 
An alternative, nearby flying area is at 4527 Walker Rd, Marana, AZ 
Catalina R/C Modelers - Remote Control Airplanes - Tucson, Arizona (catalinarcm.org) 
 
The Town realizes that this may be an inconvenience, but it appreciates your 
patience during this time. Please contact the Oro Valley Parks and Recreation 
offices if you have any additional questions at 520-229-5050. 

https://catalinarcm.org/

